
June	27,	2024


Dear	praying	friends,	


This	past	week	we	purchased	our	tickets	and	are	heading	back	to	Brazil.	The	one	challenging	aspect	in	looking	at	
flights	was	where	 to	fly	 into.	We	were	able	 to	get	 the	airport	 in	 the	 state	above	us	which	 is	 approximately	 six	
hours	to	our	city.	 	After	thinking	through	and	looking	at	different	possibilities	for	finishing	out	the	remainder	of	
the	trip,	we	found	a	company	that	would	take	us	with	our	luggage	directly	to	our	house.		We	are	glad	to	have	that	
resolved!	


It	 was	 a	 blessing	 to	 not	 only	 be	 stateside	 to	 be	 with	 family	 but	 to	 also	 graduate	 with	my	Masters	 in	 Biblical	
Counseling!	What	 a	 blessing	 (and	 challenge)	 this	 journey	 has	 been	 and	 it	 was	 amazing	 to	 have	 several	 family	
members	there	to	commemorate	this	day	with	me.


A	few	weeks	later,	my	niece,	Cami,	graduated	from	Utah	School	for	the	Deaf	and	the	Blind;	and	this	past	Sunday,	
my	nephew,	Giovany,	followed	the	Lord	in	believer’s	baptism.	


Now	to	the	task	before	me—discerning	the	Lord’s	direction	in	helping	those	in	Brazil	who	have	suffered	loss	and	
introducing	them	to	the	One	Who	can	meet	their	primary	need:	Jesus!


Thank	you	for	your	continued	prayers!


Tati	Cordeiro


